Sherrill Futrell

The DRBC must provide a prescribed public access system that is clear, user-friendly, and
affordable to assure public access to public records. The public needs something concrete to rely on.
And it's proposed that the Executive Director determines whether or not to disclose requested
information, deciding unilaterally if a disclosure is in the public interest! This invests unfair control
over the information in an administrator who may not even be qualified to make such legally
important decisions. The public needs to take part in DRBC decisions but without access to
information, we can't do that effectively. Information is power and we have a right to it!



